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DATE: July 1, 2014
TO: Home Care, Skilled Nursing and Rehab Providers 
FROM: Banner Health Network
SUBJECT: Health Insurance Prospective Payment System (HIPPS)

Beginning July 1, 2014, The Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) will reject Medicare Advantage (MA) plan claims that do not have a Health Insurance Prospective Payment System (HIPPS) code for home health services. Please be sure your organization has made the necessary system adjustments to meet this standard.
This applies to all MA products at Banner Health Network including Health Net Advantage and AARP MedicareComplete (UnitedHealthcare). 
This change comes after multiple delays in the requirement by CMS, allowing more time for home care providers to prepare. Up until now an “informational” edit has been in place. This will change beginning in this month. 
Your attention to this matter will assure your claims can be paid on a timely basis. If you have questions, please contact our Service Center at 602-684-7077 or go to www.cms.gov/Medicare/Medicare-Fee-for-Service-Payment/ProspMedicareFeeSvcPmtGen/HIPPSCodes.html
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